
 

 

Greetings North Dakota Assembly, 
 I write this letter to express my support for HCR 3020. We have been told for too long that there 
aught to be a separation between Church and State. This is historically incorrect. In the United States the 
10 commandments were taught as curriculum until as recently as 1980. “In God we Trust” is labeled on 
many of our State and Federal buildings. We are a Christian nation first and foremost.  
 
I support this bill and intend to bring legislation like this in South Dakota next year. Thank you. 


